
Learn more about Phase V grants
We are pleased to announce the Phase V grant application  will
be available soon that provides Coronavirus Response
and Relief Supplemental Appropriations (CRRSA) Act funds to
child care providers in Florida. Funds are available to private
child care providers based on DCF/local licensing capacity and
to public providers based on 2020-21 number of children
served.

Do you have questions about new Phase V grants?
Join the Early Learning Coalition on Friday, May 14, 2021, at
1:30 p.m. at our Phase V Informational Session, as we discuss
eligibility requirements and application process for the new
grants? The Phase V Informational Session will run instead of
our regularly scheduled NapTime News.

Click here to Sign Up for our presentation on Zoom.
 
You can also catch the recording  on our Early Childhood
Professionals Group through Facebook, here. Please like,
share and tag a Provider friend to join in our conversation.

 ​  ​  ​

Email: info@elcpinellas.net

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYvduqurTIrGNLQn9C6HDcwTpwqLGSxTxOt
https://www.facebook.com/groups/elcpinellasecprofessionals
https://www.facebook.com/groups/elcpinellasecprofessionals
https://www.facebook.com/ELCPinellas/
https://twitter.com/elcpinellas?lang=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/ELCPinellas
mailto:info@elcpinellas.net



